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We gather on Gunaikurnai Country. We pay our respects to their Elders; past, present and emerging.    
We also acknowledge the ongoing living culture and connection to Country of all First Peoples.    

 

It's time to book your Collaborative    
Conference, with a time that suits you! 

Conferences will take place on Monday 
16th, Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th 
June,  between 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

All students require an interview, unless       
alternative meetings have been          
organised. 



  Up Coming Events 

Term 2   

 JUNE 2025  

Week 7 Thursday 5th Regional Cross Country 
9.10am Pentecost Whole School Mass 
2.30pm Assembly: Year 2 Blue    PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATE 

 Friday 6th Student Free day 

Week 8 Monday 9th KING’S BIRTHDAY 

 Friday 13th Division Winter Sports - Bairnsdale 

 Sunday 15th 9.00am First Communion 

Week 9 Monday 16th Collaborative Conferences 
Issue 4 - Book Club due back  

 Tuesday 17th Collaborative Conferences 

 Wednesday 18th Collaborative Conferences 

 Friday 20th 9.10am Year 4 & 4/5 Mass 
2.30pm Assembly: Year 2 Red 

Week 10 Wednesday 25th 5.00pm Sovereign Hill Camp Meeting Information Session 

Week 11 Monday 30th Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

JUNE 2025 JULY 2025  

 Tuesday 1st Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

 Wednesday 2nd  Year 6 Melbourne Camp 

 Thursday 3rd 3.30pm Confirmation Parent Workshop 

 Friday 4th 9.10am GHC Assembly: Year 3 Blue 
2.15pm Term 2 Ends 

Term 3   

Week 1 Monday 21st 9.00am Term 3 commences 

 AUGUST 2025  

Week 3 Thursday 7th & Friday 8th Curriculum Days - Student Free Days 

Orders due back: 

Monday 16th June 



 

Collaborative Conferences: Booking through PAM (Parent Teacher Interviews) 

Collaborative Conference interviews will take place on 

Monday 16th, Tuesday 17th & Wednesday 18th June,  3.30pm—5.30pm 

 

Collaborative Conferences will be booked electronically using PAM. 

Please login to PAM as normal and you will 

immediately see a screen including the Parent 

Interview short cut. 

Once you click on the window you will be   

given the chance to select your child. The 

screen would be similar to the one below. 

You select your child one at a time. 

Select the Core Group button and the availability schedule appears. This provides you with the teachers name and 

available times a booking can be made. When you have completed your booking a summary will appear on the bottom 

of the page. 

Please contact the school if you have any difficulties logging into Pam.  

John Smith 

John’s  

Our Semester One Collaborative Conferences are an essential parent/school meeting in which to share feedback and 

to plan for future learning. Your child must attend this meeting as they will lead some of the discussion. Through this 

process we want our students to understand themselves as learners, to know what they are learning and how they can 

be successful. We look forward to meeting with you.  





Simultaneous 
Storytime 

Day 
 

On Wednesday, May 21st, St 
Brendan’s students took part in    

National Simultaneous Storytime. 
Deborah Frenkel read her story The 

Truck Cat. Everyone around        
Australia took part in the Welcome 
to Country. We watched it LIVE at 
12:00pm AEST in the hall with the 
whole school. When they started 

reading the book everyone was quiet 
and still. The Truck Cat was about a 
cat named Tinka, who lives in a truck 
with his owner Yacoub. They travel 

across the country, learning new 
landscapes and when Tinka gets   

separated from Yacoub, they both 
go on a journey to find each other, 
likely discovering more than they  
expected along the way. The book 

was written by Deborah Frenkel and 
illustrated by Danny Snell. Overall, 

we had a great time listening to  The 
Truck Cat and taking part in this   

national event celebrating the power 
of stories. 

 



By Lucas Brownett 
On the 22nd of May, 2025, St Brendan’s had its 
very own Maths Afternoon! Students were split 
into groups, and then they went to an area that 
included other students from other grades in the 
same group. There, they were set into even 
smaller groups, which rotated into different 
classrooms, which were led by students or 
teachers. There, we did different activities,    
involving different areas in maths. These are 
some comments of the students who led some 
of these activities: 

 
Isla, Maths Obstacle Course: 

 “It went well, the children enjoyed it a lot. One 
thing that was hard was preparing all the       

obstacles.” 
 

Leon and Anton, Jeopardy:  
“It was easier than I thought it would be, and it 

was great fun. One thing that was hard was  
setting it up and controlling the kids.” 

 
Callum and Sunny, Leap Frog Game:  

“One thing that we liked was that the kids said 
our game was 10/10. One thing that was hard 
was getting the kids to understand the game.” 

 
Billie and Sadie, led a Maths Scavenger 

Hunt:  
“One thing that went well was how kids used 

teamwork. One thing that was hard was getting 
kids to listen.” 

 
Hazel and Shaylee, Maths Bingo: 

 “One thing that went well was the kids worked 
with partners and didn’t complain. Nothing really 

went wrong, which was lucky!” 
 











 

Please note: Participants must register prior to the commencement of the webinar to gain access. 

Link below to register: 

http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/webinar/east-coast-digital-media-literacy-safety-part-2 

We look forward to having you join us for this insightful and engaging session. 

http://lakesent.catholic.schooltv.me/webinar/east-coast-digital-media-literacy-safety-part-2


 



 Don’t forget Lunch Orders 

are available on a Friday. 

Order must be in Thursday. 

Many Yummy options       

including honey chicken: 



 

 

The 2025 Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now 

open and St Brendan’s is excited to be participating.  

The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including: 

• access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs) 

• a modern user-friendly interface 

• rewarding  students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved 

• the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book 

review 

 

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance of 

reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a 

set number of books by 5th September, 2025. 

Children from Foundation to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents 

and teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian   

Premier and former Premiers. 

To view the booklist and for more information about the Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: 

vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge  

The Premiers Reading Challenge has an online recording system which is intended for students to enter 

their books at home.   

Students wishing to participate, need to send  

Katrina an email at: 

kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 

They will then be emailed their username,       

password and details to access the online          

computer system.  

mailto:kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au


St Brendan’s Op Shop has   
second hand school uniform  
available.  
St Brendan’s School uniform 
available $3.00 per item      
unless  otherwise marked.  
Open 10am-3pm  Tuesday,     
Wednesday & Thursday. 
 

When picking up and dropping off your child we ask all 
parents to observe the following procedures at St 
Brendan's CPS. 
 
Collecting Students from School Grounds – Child 
Safety As you would understand, child safety is the 
number one priority for schools. As circumstances 
evolve, we want to ensure we have the best possible 
practice in place. Please note the following                
requirements for collecting students at the end of the 
day. 
 
Collecting from the church gate –  
Students in years Foundation, One and Two will remain 
with their class teacher at the end of the day just      
outside their classroom. The church gates will be open 
at 3.15pm, at which time parents are required to enter 
the school grounds to collect their children from the 
class teachers. This action is in place to avoid           
situations where students leave the school grounds 
and run into the church gate car park area without an 
adult being present. 
  
Please use the appropriate car park entry and exit. 
Please do not drive across the footpath to enter or exit 
the car park. We have students and other pedestrians 
using the footpath.  
 
Collecting from the administration office 
Please enter the gates and collect your child from the 
junior classroom area or your child from years Three to 
Six may meet you just inside the gates. Students are 
not to leave the grounds and cross the car park area 
without an adult walking with them. 
If dropping students off in the morning, you must also 
walk them into school. Please do not use the disabled 
parking bay without permission to do so. 
 
Collecting from car line 
Typically, St Brendan’s staff are there to organise     
students into cars at the end of the day. If you wish to 
park and collect your child, please use the crosswalk 
and an adult must walk with their child/ren. Drop off at 
the beginning of the day should take place at the bus 
stop area. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Regards, 

Matthew Hamer 

Principal 



Uniform - Together with The Athlete's Foot, Bairnsdale, we have a new School Rewards Program that is a great fundraising 

opportunity for St Brendan’s.  $5 from every pair of shoes purchased is being donated back to your school. This applies to the 

whole family across our fantastic range of school, sports, work and casual. 

 



Uniform Reminders 

 

JEWELLERY is restricted to the following - a wrist watch, no more than 

one small plain matching pair of studs or sleepers in the ear lobe - gold, silver or       

gemstone, a religious medallion on a chain to be worn under clothing.               

Fashion jewellery, make-up and nail polish are not permitted.   

 

HAIR is to be kept neat and tidy at all times.  Hair longer than collar length, 

must be tied back completely. This is to help restrict the spread of nits and 

lice and for student safety. Headband, hair ties, ribbons, scrunchies and 

clips must be blue, black or brown. 

It is not appropriate for children to come to school with dyed or                 

inappropriate hair styles as deemed by the Principal.   



 




